Principal: Simon Warburton



t: 01353 667763

e: office@elycollege.co.uk

w: www.elycollege.com

8th October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Ski Trip – February 2021

Since my last communication in July, I have this week been discussing our options with the travel company. While they are able to wait until December to make a decision, I was not comfortable with this, knowing how we are operating in college and with trips. There is a likelihood the trip could go ahead, depending on travel restrictions nearer and at the time.

The company has proposed a transfer to April 2021, but we have also discussed a transfer of the ski trip to February 2022.

Before I can confirm any plans, I would like to know who would like to roll their deposit over to February 2022 for their son/daughter to attend the ski trip, meaning no deposit is lost.

Please reply (by 16th October 2020) with the following information via email to myself: spatman@elycollege.co.uk

- Child's name.
- Happy to transfer the booking for the ski trip from February 2021 to February 2022,
 or
- Would like to withdrawn your child from the ski trip (no confirmation on return of deposits has been made and options would be considered depending on the number taking this option).

Yours faithfully

Mr S Patman

6th Form Achievement Leader





















